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While you’re online, the linked audio will automatically download when you click on it.  It should automatically open your media player, which will allow you to play it.  Then you can save the file to your computer.  Please contact ZimmComm if you have any problems.
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While online you should be able to click on this image link and download and save the image.  A suggested caption is "Missouri beef industry representatives demonstrate beef recipes at the St. Louis Women's Show."
MISSOURI BEEF TAKES THE STAGE

AT ST. LOUIS WOMEN’S SHOW

Columbia, MO:  Thousands of women from St. Louis and the surrounding area will be heading to the America’s Center February 11-13 for the 18th Annual St. Louis Women’s Show, and the Missouri Beef Industry Council (MBIC) is hoping they will leave with a better understanding of beef.  

Back by popular demand at the show this year is the MBIC-sponsored “Cuisine on the Green, with the Cooking Class Stage,” where representatives will conduct hourly cooking classes and distribute tasty samples of delicious “Recipes for Those You Love.”
Cyndi Allen, a cow-calf producer from Warrensburg, MO, helped with the event last year on behalf of the beef council.

“The recipes that we cooked on stage were all geared toward 30 minute prep-type items, and we gave the consumers recipes that they could take home to prepare for their families in about 30 minutes,” Allen said.

She believes the St. Louis Women’s Show is also a great way to educate women about the importance of beef as a healthy part of a balanced diet.

“I just feel that this gives us the opportunity as individuals in the beef industry to promote the message that beef is a healthy food choice and that you get so much from it – zinc, iron, protein, riboflavin, niacin, thiamin, B-6 vitamins.  It’s just a powerhouse of nutrients and vitamins.”

Because beef is important for women of all ages, Missouri’s beef producers are also helping to conduct a special seminar at the show on Sunday for girl scouts, scout leaders, parents and friends.  The seminar will offer fun facts about food, nutrition, and cooking basics, as well as fun fitness exercises and games.  That will take place at 11:00 am on Sunday, February 13.

More information about the St. Louis Women’s Show is available at www.stlouiswomensshow.com.   Tickets for the show are $8.50 for adults, $6.00 for children and senior citizens, and $5.50 for girl scouts.  Children six and under are free.  
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The Beef Checkoff Program was established as part of the 1985 Farm Bill. The checkoff assesses $1 per head on the sale of live domestic and imported cattle, in addition to a comparable assessment on imported beef and beef products. States retain up to 50 cents on the dollar and forward the other 50 cents per head to the Cattlemen's Beef Promotion and Research Board, which administers the national checkoff program, subject to USDA approval.
This Talking News Release is being distributed by ZimmComm. Pease provide to the appropriate reporter or editor at your organization or to others who will be interested in the content.  If you do not wish to receive future Talking News Releases, please contact Chuck Zimmerman or you can telephone him at 573-896-5842 or by mail at 1600 Skyview Dr., Holts Summit, MO  65043.  
